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This is such a smart bill - let's be proactive and encourage folks to retrofit their home 

to be defensible to wildfires. We have learned so much in the last decade and our 

homes CAN be better protected. In the long-run this will save so much money and 

lives by creating more resilient communities. Please support SB1187 


